
Vulnerable People:                                                                                         

RP’s should ensure that Personal Emergency Evacuation Plans (PEEPs) continue to 

be reviewed where residents rely on staffing levels to initiate evacuation procedures. 

Such reviews must carefully weigh the fire risks and the facilities to operate safely. 

The RP may wish to should consider where practical, relocating occupants within the 

premises, minimising the areas in use, and investigating all avenues to provide the 

required number of staff. Where doubt exists you may consider contingency plans. 

 


